
( To Dr. Harold Bowditch} 

Oxford 

11th March, 1912. 

Dear Bowditch, 

I am delighted to have the reprint of your father's paper; I 

remember so well when it crune out. I will have it bound and it shall 

go among the treasures of my library. 

I hope you are settling down for work. I have very pleasant 

recollections of your visit here, and run only so sorry that Lady Osler 

was away. 

she looks. 

I hope that angelic girl of yours continues to be as good as 

Love to the family all. 

13, Norham Gardens. 

Affectionately yours, 

wm Osler 


